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 ABSTRACT

NABIC(National Agricultural Biotechnology Information Center) established integrated management system of agricultural omics 
information to achieve and analyze a agricultural bio-information resources in Korea.

I. Introduction
 

  The amount of bio-information is enormously 
increasing due to emergence of NGS(Next Generation 
Sequencing) technology. We are building, maintaining 
and providing agricultural bio-information databases 
and information services. Various data type for 
submission is available such as genome, proteome, 
transcriptome, metabolome, molecular marker, etc. We 
issue the submission confirmation which is  available 
for research achievement. Currently, the amount of 
data submitted on our system is 30Tb. We are also 
providing various analysis pipelines such as NGS 
analysis(denovo, rna-seq, reference assembly), Gene 
annotation, GWAS, marker analysis for breeding 
,Microbial community analysis and differential 
expression profiling analysis using submitted data 
through web[1]. We have a plan to provide 
bioinformatics education portal in this year.

Ⅱ. NABIC 
 

  In this study, we constructed integrated information 
system for omics data that can be stored for each 
species and objects.
 

▶▶ Fig.1. NABIC Home
 

▶▶ Fig.2. NABIC Portal

  본 성과물은(논문, 산업재산권, 품종보호권 등)은 농촌
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의 지원에 의해 이루어진 것임
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